
 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
  
          February 18, 2003 
  
  
  
TO:  All Locations 
  
FROM:  Information Technology Services 
  
SUBJECT: INTERNET ACCESS PROBLEMS 
  
Due to problems with the FIRN Network (Florida Information Resource Network) connection, Miami-Dade 
County Public Schools is experiencing problems with access to the Internet. FIRN is working on the 
problem and hopes to have it resolved as soon as possible. 
  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. If you have any questions regarding this memo, 
please call Support Services at 305-995-3705(0) 
 


